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Tennessee Valley Authority, 1101 Market Street, Chattanooga, Tennessee 37402-2801

August 6, 2001 

Mr. Joseph M. Sebrosky 
Project Manager 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Mail Stop 0-11 F1 
One White Flint North 
11555 Rockville Pike 
Rockville, MD 20852 

Gentlemen: 

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION (NRC) - REQUEST FOR PUBLIC COMMENT 

REGARDING INSPECTIONS, TEST, ANALYSES, AND ACCEPTANCE CRITERIA 

(ITAAC) - Volume 66 Federal Register 33178 

The Tennessee Valley Authority (TVA) appreciates the 

opportunity to comment on the subject Federal Register notice.  

This letter endorses the NEI position and comments on the 

subject notice provided in NEI's letter to NRC dated 

July 31, 2001. TVA appreciates the NRC staffs efforts to 

obtain a range of stakeholder perspectives on the scope of 

inspections, tests, analyses and acceptance criteria (ITAAC) to 

be required in Part 52 combined licenses.

If you have any questions, please contact 
(423) 751-7228.  

Sincerely, 

Mark B ynski 
Mana o Ber 
Nuclear Licensing 

cc: U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
ATTN: Document Control Desk 
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001

Rob Brown at
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